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CoM Award  

 
At the recent Swan Weekend Workshop Mike Phillips 

was awarded a Certificate of Appreciation by Bruce 

Jackson, President on behalf of the WAWA CoM for 

his efforts in maintaining the WAWA library and 

providing it to members at weekend workshops since 

2013  

 

(photo credit: Aiton Sheppard).  

 


